[bookmark: _Hlk187830003][bookmark: _Hlk196299891]Announcements August 24, 2025
Welcome! If you are visiting today, please stop by the visitor’s table outside the sanctuary for a gift bag.
Flowers on the altar are given to the Glory of God

Men’s Bible Study Invites you to attend our Study of the Book of ACTS using the method of “Observe, Interpret, Apply.” Thursdays in August at 10:00 a.m. in the Small Conference Room!
Prayer Group: Join us Mondays at 10 AM in the Wesley Room to pray for requests from Sunday’s prayer cards and anyone in need. Come as often as you can—all are welcome!
Back to Church!  The Worship committee with the support  of the Faith Builders group is tentatively planning a breakfast casserole coffee hour for Sept 7th.  The Sunday AFTER Labor Day when many of us  return to Church after a summer of sun and fun!  Sunday School will start and the choir returns.   We invite you to stay after the service to re-unite with friends and catch up!

Bible Study and Tai Chi will start Wed. Sept. 3rd. Contact Louise @607-739-1954 if you have any questions or concerns. 

Tai Chi exercises for those over 55. (Stretching for Seniors) Every Wednesday beginning Sept. 3 @ 10am in the Wesley Room. Everyone is welcome.

New Bible Study titled Living a Purposeful Life:  Starts on Wednesday Sept 3 @11am in the Wesley Room. Books are $5. and all are welcome. 

Mid-week Fellowship:  Our Senior/Adult Ministry group will be hosting a workshop presented by Roth Elder Law on September 17, 2025, at 5:30 PM.  The workshop will be on Critical Estate Planning Documents.  There is a flyer and sign-up sheet posted in the Foyer, if you are interested, please sign up. If you have any questions, please contact Carol Crandell. 




